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NATHANAEL GREENE Meeting Minutes for Nov 10th, 2018. 

Submitted by Ray Moore 

Lunch was served at 12:00 at the American Legion. Lunch was catered by Panara Bread. 

Meeting called to order at 1300 by Base Commander Raymond Moore at the American Legion, 
111 Miller Street, Winston-Salem, NC. 

INVOCATON:  by Commander Ray Moore. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:  led by COB Dale Patterson. 

INTRODUCTIONS:   The attendance was 17 Members and one guest. Introductions were made 
by all members present. 

TOLLING OF THE BOATS:  for Nov. and Dec. was solemnly rendered by Commander Ray Moore, 
with Vice Commander Al Zilinski tolling the bell, and a simultaneously-screened computer slide-
show presentation by Treasurer Chuck Jensen.   

Commander’s Corner:  Base Commander, Ray Moore asked for prospective comments and/or 
changes to the Sept. 8th meeting minutes as posted on our USSVI website and emailed to each 
base member. There were no responses and the minutes were accepted as presented. 

Next meeting Jan, 5th. Speaker to be Charles Hood. Co-author of “Cowboys and Poopie Suits”. 

Commander Moore reported on the results of the National Election: 

Wayne Standerfer – National Commander 

Jon Jaques – Senior Vice Commander 

Steve Bell – Junior Vice Commander 

Ray Wewers – National Secretary 

Paul Hiser – National Treasurer   

Ray Moore reminded everyone to wear our hats and vests out in public to spread the word to 
Submarine Veterans that may become future members.  Get some Submarine Decals for your 
car from our Storekeeper, Bill McCormick, or order a North Carolina Submarine Veteran license 
plate from the Department of Motor Vehicles, to help recruit new membership of other boat 
sailors.  Upon meeting another Sub Vet in your area, please obtain his Name, Phone number 
and email and forward to Chuck Jensen at chuck-focc@triad.rr.com.  
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  Secretary Ed Galaviz had business out of State, so Commander Moore took the minutes for 
this meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report was orally presented by Chuck Jensen and subsequently the hard copy was 
handed over to the Base Commander.   

Storekeeper, no report.  

OLD BUSINESS:    

The flag case and name tag purchased by the base for Jenette Gunter was presented to her by 
Ed Galaviz, Bill McCormick and Ray Moore. (Post meeting, Jenette sent the base a thank you 
card). 
 
We are still looking for a Kaps-4-Kids chairmen, anyone that would like to fill the position 
contact Ray Moore or Al Zilinski. If we get a volunteer, we can restart our program. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

Motions for annual payments for Rust Insurance and the Ashboro Air Museum were postponed 
to the Jan. 5th meeting.    

GOOD OF THE ORDER: 

Two motions were made and passed. 

1. Reimburse Commander Moore $41.63 for the cost of the Fred Gunter flag case and 
name plate. 

2. Reimburse Al Zilinski $292.15 for the cost of the catered lunch. (Actual cost was 
$369.15. We received $77 in donations to lower the cost to $318.15, An additional late 
donation of $10 went to the base treasury).  

The lunch before the meeting was a test program and we will do this again for future 
meetings. We will look for cheaper alternatives. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Dec. 1st Bailey Christmas Parade. Staging at 5752 E. Main St., Bailey, NC. Staging at 1:30, parade 
start 2:00. 
 
Other parades to be announced when we receive information. 
 
2018 Pearl Harbor Dinner – Dec. 8th in Raleigh at The NC State University Club. 
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Next base meeting Jan 5th ,2019 at the Winston Salem American Legion. Meeting at 1:00, 
planning coffee and donuts at 12:00. 
 
BENEDICTION:  by Commander Ray Moore 

Meeting Adjourned:  0300 

50/50 drawing – won by Jim Myers ($44 to Jim and $44 to the base treasury with 100% match 
for the Joe Clark Scholarship fund). 


